
Date:  October 25, 2023 

To:  Board of Selectmen 

From:  Lou Brodeur 

Subject: Resignation from Committees 

 

Being that my term as a selectman in the town of Brooklyn ends next month, I would like to give you 

advance warning of my decision to drop some of my committee assignments. Some of these 

assignments were accepted because as a dedicated selectman felt that I needed to step-up and accept 

additional responsibility. 

As the upcoming election approaches, I would like to resign my position on the following committees 

effective on November 7, 2023: 

1. Resource Recovery 

2. Zoning Board of Appeal 

3. Homeland Security 

If it is possible, I would like to continue on the ARPA committee until we finish the task of spending the 

reminder of the money associated with this committee.  

Whomever is on the Board of Selectmen next year, I would also like to be considered for the Capital 

Committee which I have served on several years. 

It has been a pleasure serving on the Board of Selectmen and if I wasn’t up in age, would have continued 

to serve if the residents elected me again. 

“Good Luck” to both of you in the upcoming election. 

 

Sincerely, 

_Lou Brodeur___ 

Lou Brodeur 

Brooklyn Selectman  


